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No Mulch Sale this Year 
 

   The youth will not be selling mulch 
this year as a fundraiser. We 
appreciate all the years of support from 
the HPC Congregation by buying 
bagged and bulk truck loads of mulch.  

Coming Soon! 
Mark Your Calendars 

Youth Group 
Sunday, April 7 

5:00—5:30 Dinner 
5:30—7:00 Youth Group 

Youth Group 
Sunday, April 14 

5:00—5:30 Dinner 
5:30—7:00 Youth Group 

Youth Group 
Sunday, April 21 

5:00—5:30 Dinner 
5:30—7:00 Youth Group 

Last Youth Group  
Sunday, April 28 

5:00—5:30 Dinner 
5:30—7:00 Youth Group 

Save the Date:  
May 19 at 5:00 pm 

 
Everyone from the HPC 
Congregation is invited to our 
Youth Group Fundraiser to benefit 
our youth groups summer trips. 
Bring your family and friends.  
We are asking youth and church 

members to participate in this fundraiser with performing. 
If you have a talent you would like to share, please 
contact Leah Jacob at cellogoddess76@yahoo.com 

 
 
 
 
 

Last Youth Group for the School Year 
April 28 

 

Before we break for the summer, we will have our 
bridging ceremony for our KOK, Tweens, Junior 
High and Senior High youth that are moving up to 
the next group We will celebrate our graduating 
seniors. We will end with smore’s around the 
bonfire. Looking forward to celebrating our great 
youth group year.  

Welcome to Our New 
Youth Director Assistant 

 
We would like to welcome Ben Schnetzer 
as the Youth Director Assistant. He will be 
helping with the Legacies Youth Group. 
Be on the lookout for his fun videos during 
worship to highlight what the youth groups 
are up to.  

Graduate Recognition  
Graduate Recognition is Sunday, May 12 during worship. We invite 
all high school graduates to attend worship on May 12th to be recog-
nized. A video is being put together with all graduating high school 
and college graduates. If you have a graduate in your family, please 
email Patty at youth@hpcmason.org a photo of the graduate and the 
following information: graduates name, high school or college your 
graduating from, and future plans. For high school graduates, please 
also suggest a name of an adult church member for a college con-
nector. Congratulations on such a milestone! Your HPC family is 
proud of you and we look forward to blessing whatever’s ahead for 
you during the worship service on May 12. 


